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FY 2018 Operating Budgets 
 
The Fiscal Year 2018 operating budgets will be loaded to STAR on April 28, 2017.  Agencies will need 
to indicate what level they would like their operating budgets rolled at for FY2018 using the below 
options. 
 
Option 1: Agencies manually enter the fiscal year 2018 operating budgets. 
 
Option 2: Fiscal Year 2018 operating budgets will be rolled with zero dollar amounts. 
 
Option 3: Fiscal Year 2018 operating budgets will be rolled using fiscal year 2017 amounts. 
 
 
Please email your operating budget option to DOASCOBUDGET@wisconsin.gov by Friday, April 14, 
2017. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact Karolyn Cassidy at karolyn.cassidy@wisconsin.gov. 
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